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Dear Transitional Kindergarten Families,
I would like to welcome you and your child to Transitional Kindergarten! It is my goal that your child’s school year will be a successful and enjoyable school year. I believe that working together we can achieve these goals. 

Us working together on behalf of your child is very important. The following are our Distance Learning Rules and Expectations: 

1. Be on time - Class starts at 9:05am.
2. Quiet area - If possible have an assigned area for your child for “class time”. 

3. Dress appropriately- No pajamas.

4. No Food- I encourage students to have breakfast before class just like if they were coming to school. 

5. No distractions-  No pets, toys, music nor TV.

6. Be kind – Be respectful of classmates.

7. Have Fun! – Be ready to learn and participate. 
 We will meet every day through Zoom and have independent assignments in Google classroom and Seesaw. 
Thank you families for being a huge part in your child’s distance learning experience. I am looking forward to working with you. With your help, we can have a wonderful Transitional Kindergarten school year!

Mrs. Hernandez
jhernandez@stocktonusd.net
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